

NYC Reading Center & Headquarters New Jersey Chapter

114 East 39th St., Ground Floor PO Box 36 New York, NY 10016-0958 Middletown, NI 07748

212-716-9757 732-747-6144

Fax 212-685-3723 denise@pajamaprogram.org

12/8/2015

Karen Brunner NJ Law Librarians Association

Dear Karen,

Pajama Program and I would like to thank you for your generous donation of 26 books and 26 pairs of pajamas. The children who receive them will be delighted.

So many of the children that we serve have been abused or neglected. Some have families that barely make it through the day or week. Because many of these children don't have a mom or dad to tuck them in at night, we feel that if they at least have a pair of warm pajamas and a picture book to look through as they doze off, life will seem less frightening.

We are giving them more than a pair of pajamas and a book. We are telling them that someone cares. So, for the children of NJ Pajama Program I again thank you for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Dense Violand

Denise Violand NJ Chapter President

Pajama Program did not provide any goods or services concerning this gift. Please retain this receipt for your tax purposes.



